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FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB647 by Thompson, Senfronia (Relating to the disciplinary actions that may be taken

against police officers in certain municipalities.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to require certain municipalities to establish a
progressive disciplinary matrix for disciplinary actions taken against police officers and
establishes certain requirements for this matrix.

According to the Commission on Law Enforcement, no fiscal implication to the State is
anticipated. 

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, there would be a fiscal impact associated with
developing and implementing the required disciplinary matrix. There could be an additional fiscal
impact were cities to experience more challenges to employment decisions or to incur additional
potential liability due to the actions of police officers.

Source Agencies: 407 Commission on Law Enforcement
LBB Staff: WP, AF, SD, GP, NA
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